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Stars of the Week!

Homework

Muhammad Anas 
Teddy 
Sapha 
Amelia

From Farm to Fork!
This week we have been exploring the journey that food makes from the farm to our fork! We have learnt 
lots of interesting facts like there are 7000 different varieties of apple and it takes 20 days for bananas 
to sail from Costa Rica to the UK! There are lots of short videos produced by Tesco ‘Farm to Fork’ on 
YouTube that are great to watch. In our maths lessons we have been learning about measuring length, 
height, width and weight. We have been using uniform non-standard measures e.g. cubes to measure the 
length, height, width and weight of different vegetables! 

Reminders
Please can we ask that long hair (anything below the shoulders) is 
all be tied up - not half up and half down. Thank you.  

Please keep an eye on the weather and ensure your child has sun 
cream applied before school where appropriate. We will then apply 
sun cream to all children at lunch time. 

It would be great if you could encourage the children to use our 
mathematical language when you are at home and out and 
about! The words we have been using this week are: 
Long, longer, longest, short, shorter, shortest, tall, taller, 
tallest, narrow, narrower, narrowest, wide, wider, widest, 
light, lighter, lightest, heavy, heavier, heaviest 


